
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 15, 2025 

MEMORANDUM 

To : AdZU Community 

Fr :  Office of the Vice President for Administration 

Re : Reopening of Dance Studio 

Greetings of Peace! 

The Ateneo de Zamboanga University remains steadfast in its commitment to holistic 
formation, ensuring the care and support of the whole person — cura personalis — which 
includes the physical well-being of each individual. 

In line with this, we have created spaces where members of our school community can 
engage in activities that promote physical development and wellness. We are pleased to 
announce that the Dance Studio, located on the 2nd floor of the Multi-Purpose Covered 
Court 1 (MPCC 1), is now open for use from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Mondays to Fridays, 
and 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on Saturdays. 

This facility complements the Sauras Fitness Center Extension Area, located on the 5th 
floor of Sauras Hall, which is likewise dedicated to the same purpose. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For venue reservations, please visit the Office of the Vice President for 
Administration, located on the ground floor of Sauras Hall. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

(sgd) Fr Richard V Ella, SJ 
VP for Administration 
 


